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Transfield Services Incident Alert dated 6 April 2013 concerns a tracked 
digger roll over while alighting a low loader.  The incident is under 
investigation and any further information will be supplied as a supplementary 
advice as this becomes available. 
 
The initial incident outline including contact details for further information 
follows. 
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Incident Title: Digger Roll Over 

Date of Incident:  Saturday, 6 April 2013 

Incident Description and Details: 

When unloading a digger from a low loader, the digger slid off the ramp and landed on its 

side.  The operator received a cut to his head. 

 

Work was immediately stopped; the injured employee was taken to receive medical 

attention, where 5 stiches were given. 

 

Actions were then put in place to right the machine and proceed safely. 

 

Recommendations / Lessons: 

This incident is currently under investigation. 

Contact Person: 

Darryl Fernandes, Service Centre Manager,  +64 27 451 3015 

 

 

 

 

 


